
 

 

Headteacher: Melanie Murfin 
Grampian Way 
Sinfin 
Derby DE24 9LU 
 
Tel: 01332 765546 

Email: 
admin@grampian.anthemtrust.uk 
Website: 
www.grampian.anthemtrust.uk  

Anthem Schools Trust is a charity and a company limited by 
guarantee. Registered in England & Wales. Company No. 7468210.  
Registered Office: Highbridge House, 16-18 Duke Street, Reading, RG1 
4RU  

 5th December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

EYFS Christmas Carols and Christmas Crafts 

Our Nursery and Reception team would like to invite you to join us for a morning of 

festive crafts and a sing-a-long. 

The morning will be filled with Christmas cheer and you will have the chance to work 

with your child throughout the morning to make something to take away. 

This will be held on Thursday 14th December.  You are invited to attend at 9.15 am to 

listen to our beautiful singing and then stay to create Christmas crafts until 11.30 am.  

If your child doesn’t usually attend Nursery on a Thursday morning, they are welcome to 

come in at 9.15 am for singing and stay to create crafts if accompanied by a parent or 

carer.  

Please return your slip by Monday 11th December to secure your place as spaces are 

limited. 

Thank you in advance for your support and participation, 

The EYFS team 

Mrs. Favell, Mrs. Clarke, Miss Sheffield, Mrs. Witek, Mrs. Ward, Mrs. Millington   

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

EYFS Christmas Carols and Christmas Crafts 

 

 

Pupils name: ……………………………………………………………………….     Class ……………………………………..    

 

I will be attending the sing along and staying for the craft       

I require 1 / 2 adult spaces   

 

I will not be able to attend the concert or craft 

 


